A TALK ON INNOVATION IN HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS
		

The Sree Narayana College for Women's YIP (Young Innovators Programme) group put on a talk called "Innovation in Higher Education Institutions." On June 24, 2023, at 7:30 p.m., this meeting was held through Google Meet. The resource person was Mr. Aagneye S, who works for YIP as a district trainer. He told us how to pre-register and suggested that our kids put their ideas in the YIP portal. He also answered the doubts raised by our students.  The meeting was very helpful. This meeting was attended by 102 people. By 8:30 pm, this meeting was over.


